Dennis Back, City Clerk. City of Burnaby, 4949 Canada WayBurnaby, BC, V5G 1M2

May 31, 2015

Dear Mr. Back:

RE: Membership on the Traffic Safety Committee

Thank you for your invitation to have HUB Burnaby Committee appoint a representative to the City of Burnaby Traffic Safety Committee. And Thank you as well for your kind words about our groups work.

Our appointee is:

Mr . M (Ken) Robb

We look forward to working with you to make Burnaby a Safer Community.

Yours Truly,

Dennis N. Hansen HUB - Burnaby Committee Chair burnaby@bikehub.ca